
 
Mockett’s Wood update 

18-06-25: 

 

Lots of activity in the last 

3 weeks, particularly in 

terms of new & renovated dead & live 

hedging around the meadow & glade areas. 

 

We also received a big load of green poplar & 

cherry for hedge building from our tree 

surgeon Joe.  

 

This was very useful for a mid-June volunteer 

session we hosted with 6 amazing staff 

members form SAGA. They made a great 

start on some large sections of dead hedging 

 

The paths being blocked off are being re-

wilded with native Woodland heavy shade 

tolerant seed. Recent rain should help with 

germination & returning paths to a natural 

state. 

 

New species spotted included bracket fungus 

& harlequin ladybird larvae. 

 

Neil 

Woodland officer 


